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Committee Chairman:  
 
Steve T – Area 14 
 
Committee Members:  
 
David M – Area 12 
Jeanne B – Area 8A 
Pete K – Area 13B 
 
Meeting Administrators: 
 
Gerry D – Area 12 
Wendy J W – Area 8A 
 
 
Unique call-ins pushed up to an average 85 per week. April’s calls saw 9 more brand new* members call 
in (Brand new is defined as someone who has never called in previously or attended any physical GA 
meeting).  The Committee has meetings to recap the weekly call while continually looking for ways to 
improve. 
 
The meeting maintains all volunteer lists of members both needing and willing to provide help between 
“meetings”. The list is being refreshed to validate its accuracy. 
 
The Committee continues to research new platforms in an effort to enhance the ease of administrating 
and the overall quality of the call. One has been identified that needs to be “tested” by the Committee 
members and Meeting Administrators. 
 
Outreach has started regarding the BOT’s mandate to migrate all unrecognized Conference Call 
meetings to comply with its guidelines. Results will be reported on at the next BOT Conference. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Steve T  
 
committee.telephone.conference@trusteewebsite.com 
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